
City Newsletter: June 2021 

Public vs. Private Utility Lines 

This month we will focus on Electrical Infrastructure ownership  

Electrical Ownership: Per the City of Hickman ’s Municipal Code,  

Chapter 7, Article 4, Hickman is responsible for the electrical distribution 

system starting at our connection points with Norris Public Power District 

and running underground throughout the utility easements.  The City’s  

ownership includes the primary lines, transformers, junction boxes, pad 

mount switches, street lights, electrical pedestals, and meters.  

The privately owned electrical infrastructure begins at the electrical  

pedestal where the home or business owners’ service line connects to the 

City’s meter.  The service line is the electrical wire that connects your 

breaker box to the electrical meter.  The electrical meters are primarily     

located in the rear yard utility easements, however there are a few  

properties where the meter is located on the house or structure. 

Other Configuration: If your electrical meter is on your house or business, 

then the City owns all infrastructure up to and including the meter. 
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EMERGENCIES - 911 
Police & Fire Dispatch 

Center - 402.441.6000 

WATER-SEWER-ELECTRICAL      
EMERGENCY AFTERHOURS: 

402.792.2212 

City Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
24 Hour Drop Box  

City of Hickman 
115 Locust Street 

P.O. Box 127 
Hickman, NE 68372 

402.792.2212 
www.hickman.ne.gov 

 
 



Hickman Community 

Blood Drive 

Wednesday June 16th 

12:00PM — 5:00PM 

Blood drive held at              

Cedar Plains Family Medicine 

Appointments Required: Visit 

NCBB.org/searchdrives                            

Use sponsor code HICO      

Or call NCCB at                 

402-486-9414 

Donate for Fireworks 
Hickman Area Economic    

Development  

Association (HAEDA) is      

accepting contributions for 

the fireworks display on 

July 4th.   

Checks can be made   

payable to HAEDA and 

are requested to be mailed 

to the Hickman City Office.   

Help make the Fireworks 

show great again this 

year!  

This is a Friendly Reminder to mow and maintain your property in Hickman and license all vehicles on the 

property that are not housed in storage or another building. Inoperable vehicles are to be housed in a    

building or removed from property along with any junk or litter.  Grass clippings are not to be blown on city 

streets or sidewalks.  We take great pride in our community and want to encourage everyone to be a 

good neighbor.  According to Municipal Code Section 3-502, it is hereby declared to be a public nuisance to 

permit weeds, grasses or worthless vegetation to grow in excess of 10 inches within the corporate limits. 

Annual Hickman  

Clean-up Days 

July 12th & 13th, 

2021 
Park your junk by the 

curb and the City will 

pick it up for you!   

Call the City Office at  

(402)792-2212 for 

curbside service by 

July 9th or if you 

have any questions.  

Items that will be 

picked up and  

disposed of include:  

appliances, furniture, 

and other large 

household items.   

Please do not include 

regular  

garbage, paint,    

hazardous waste, or 

tires.   

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS             

OF  HICKMAN 

The City of Hickman will be 

spraying for mosquitos in 

the City’s Main Park and 

along the Linear Park Path 

throughout the months of 

June, July and August. 

 


	Newsletter -JUNE 2021 - Issue 121 ELECTRICAL FRONT PAGE
	Newsletter -June 2021 - Issue 121 Page 2

